
June PAC Principal’s Report 
 
Indigenous Acknowledgement 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Chief Rosanne Casimir of the Tk’emlups te Secwepemc First Nation 
and the community as they watch over the found children. Be kind to each other. 

 

Staffing Updates for September 
Cindy Asai is retiring. Robyn Robinson retired in December. 
Rachelle Dhale (K) has been here for Debbie So and will be off on a new adventure. 
Adrienne Gee will be on leave and I will be posting her position. Amanda has been in for her 
as so will be leaving. 
Mehak Shahi and Leah Smith will also be off as they were placed here temporarily. 
Ashley Williams has been here to support us with our Option 4 students and will be leaving. 
We have a few people on leave, Debbie So and Terry Champagne. We have yet to hear when 
they will be returning 
Posting a 3 day a week classroom teacher to job share with Terry and Adrienne’s position.  
 
September start-up 
First day of school for Grades 1-7 will be WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 8, 2021. Kindergarten will 
be on Thursday September 9. All VSB staff will be in Anti-Racism Training on the Tuesday as 
per the decision of the Board of Trustees. A letter will go home closer to the start of the 
school year will detailed information about the first day and week back to school. 
 



Gratitude for Johnny from the staff 
We sincerely thank you for all the volunteer hours, the time and commitment you have given 
to the school community, making KSM an even better community.  
 
Gratitude to our Grade 7 parents and others who will be leaving KSM 
We thank you for your amazing children, their kindness, and leadership in the school 
community. We wish you nothing but the best as you move on to your next chapter of your 
educational journey. Please come back and visit us! 
 
Closing thoughts on the school year 
Acknowledge that this has been the most difficult year for teachers, parents, and even 
students.  
 
We know that there were many events and ways of doing things that we did not do or were 
done very differently. The level of anxiety is noticeable, and we hope that the fall will bring a 
renewed hope and gratitude for what we can do together. We will be working as a staff on 
what is ‘sacred’ to us about the KSM school experience and what we would fight for. If you 
as a parent group have any thoughts on what you hold “sacred’ for your child’s school 
experience please drop them the chat, send me an email, or let me know as your voice is 
valued and needed. 


